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Dear Gareth, 
 
Thank you for giving evidence to the Committee on the Judicial Factors (Scotland) 
Bill on Tuesday 23rd April, and for contributing to an interesting and informative 
session. The Committee Members all very much appreciated you taking the time to 
speak to them and helping with their scrutiny of the Bill.  
 
As part of the discussions, you agreed to provide further information on specific 
sections of the Bill concerning the charity sector, including a “wish list” of areas 
which might helpfully be amended to make reference to charity law.  
 
The Committee would appreciate a response by Wednesday 1 May. I apologise for 
the short notice and so if you are unable to meet this request, please let the 
Committee clerks know. 
 
As is standard in relation to correspondence with the Committee, we would plan to 
publish your response, which would also feed into the Committee’s Stage 1 report on 
this Bill. 
 
For information, the Official Report (substantially verbatim transcript) of the meeting 
is also now available. 
 
Thank you again for helping us with our scrutiny of the Bill. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee 

mailto:DPLR.Committee@parliament.scot
http://archive2021.parliament.scot/parliamentarybusiness/report.aspx?r=15500

